
 
 
 

Sydney Markets Fresh Awards Program Update 

To All Market & Industry Stakeholders 

Unfortunately, Sydney Markets must advise that due to the impact of Covid-19 
Pandemic, the 2020 Fresh Awards program has been cancelled. 

We thank all Fresh Awards sponsors and stakeholders for your patience during 
this time. Our industry is resilient and we look forward to announcing the next 
Fresh Awards sometime next year. 

Yours, 

 

BRAD LATHAM 

Chief Executive Officer 

 


